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           1st November 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely half term break and enjoyed time with family and friends. We have now 
entered the second half of the autumn term, which is always notoriously busy with the run up to Christmas. 
Whilst all our diary dates and further information can always be found in the weekly newsletter, I have taken 
some time to draw out key events for your diaries. 
 
 
Friday 11th November – Remembrance Worship 
Bunbury Aldersey CE School at 10.45am 
A short service of Remembrance led by Rev Tim to take place in the school hall.  All children will be present 
for the service and minutes silence with some of our older KS2 children reading poems, prayers and the 
Roll of Honour.  
All are welcome to attend 
 
Thursday 17th November – Children in Need 
Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
Children will be invited to wear yellow, spots or any Children in Need merchandise to school to raise money 
for Children in Need. Donations are voluntary and a collection box will be set up at the school gate at the 
start and end of the day. A box for children in Bunbury Badgers will also be set up. 
 
Friday 18th November – Own clothes Day 
Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
Children will be invited to wear own clothes to school for the day in exchange for an item for our PTA 
Christmas Fair. Further information regarding the items to be donated by each class will be posted on our 
newsletter in the forthcoming weeks. 
 
Wednesday 30th November – Alice in Wonderland Theatre Visit 
New Vic Theatre Stoke on Trent 
Whole school theatre visit to see Alice in Wonderland in Stoke. We will be watching the afternoon 
performance so all children will return to school at approximately 5pm. 
This activity will be for school pupils only and further consent will be required ahead the travel date, 
which will be sent out in the forthcoming weeks. 
 
Friday 2nd December – Reindeer Run (all day) and PTA Christmas Fair (from 3.30pm)  
Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School  
Sponsored festive run for all children around our all-weather running path. Children will be encouraged to 
dress in festive attire for the day – Christmas jumpers or costumes of a festive theme. This will be followed 
by our PTA Christmas fair. All funds raised throughout the day will be used to enhance the provision for all 
children at Bunbury school. 
All are welcome to attend the fair – more details to follow on our school newsletter 
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Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th December - Reception and KS1 Christmas Production  
Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School at 1.30pm 
We are delighted to be able to welcome you back into school for our Reception and Key Stage 1 Christmas 
production. This year they will be performing ‘Prickly Hay’. 
The performance will take place on: 
6th of December at 1.30pm for the whole of school only (no parent/carers)   
7th of December at 1.30pm for parent/carers/grandparents and toddlers to attend 
8th of December at 1.30pm for parent/carers/grandparents, no toddlers please, adults only. 
There is no need to advise school of which performance you will attend, simply arrive to school at 1.15pm 
for either the Wednesday or Thursday’s performance. 
 
Friday 9th December – NSPCC Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 
Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary 
Charity Festive Jumper Day to raise money for NSPCC. Children will be invited to wear a festive jumper 
with their own clothes to school to raise money for the NSPCC. Donations are voluntary and a collection 
box will be set up at the school gate at the start and end of the day. A box for children in Bunbury Badgers 
will also be set up. 
Children will also be able to opt into having a Christmas lunch on this day at a cost of £2.55 (for KS2 
pupils). This invitation is open to all pupils regardless of whether they usually have school dinners or 
packed lunch. 
 
Wednesday 14th December – KS2 Carol Concert 
St Boniface Church at 6pm 
We are delighted to be able to welcome you back to St Boniface church as a congregation for our KS2 
Carol Concert. 
All children in KS2 will be taking part and we look forward to welcoming you all to the service. 
 
Friday 16th December – Christmas Parties 
Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
A final afternoon of festive fun before we break up for Christmas. All children will take part in a Christmas 
party afternoon with their classmates across the school. Children will be invited to wear their own clothes for 
the day. 
 
As you can see we have a packed seven weeks ahead alongside our teaching and learning themes in 
school. We look forward to welcoming your support and participation at some of the events listed above. 
 
We will continue to publish further more detailed information for each event in our weekly newsletter, which 
is a great way of keeping up to date with everything going on in school during the year. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

 

 
 

Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
   
 


